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This is written in response to the letter which was sent to us by our 
president, Elizabeth Winterford, dated February 6, 1977. We would request 
that this be read out at the February 10th, Membership Mtg. under item 6, 
correspondence. 
The content of the letter to which we refer raises some rather interesting 
questions . Firstly, is not our president a member of the Executive of AUCE 
Local l? In the first and second paragraph of Ms. Winterford's letter, 
she expressed concern with the content of the information package which 
accompanied the ballot which we recently received. She states "It seems 
to be rather one-?ided, and may even give the impression that the AUCE 
executive ... is advocating that we br e ak the law . · . .. interested 
individuals were invited to make subm i ~s ions stating their individual 
points of view, but no member of the < :-:~cutive put forward a submission." 
Upon investigation we discovered that i ndeed individuals, all individuals, 
were invited to make submissions on th i s issue and that the executive had 
every intention of publishing every submission received, regardless of their 
contents. If Ms. Winterford felt that the package should contain other 
arguments why then did she not include a submission of h e r own? Another, 
quite relevant query relates to the fact that the ex e cutive was to m~et and 
approve the comprehensive package before it went out to the membership, any 
objections to the factual content were to be raised at that time. Ms. Winter-
ford was absent on both evenings when the wording of the ballot was approv e d 
and did not even inquire about the wording by telephone. It is very easy to 
criticize anything after the fact, but unethical to do so when the opportunit 1 
to object existed before that time. 
Our executive is suppose to be a team. The president of the Local is only 
one part of that unit and should work together with its other members. 
Certainly, every individual on the executive has a right to their own opinion 
but we maintain that in this case Ms. Winterford's actions are questionable. 
We hope that this was not a personal attempt on he r part to circumv e nt the 
other people who represent us on the executive. They worked hard on this 
issue and presented what we feel are both sides of the legal aspects surround-
ing our present dilemma. How Ian Mackenzie's statement" This is pe r haps 
the most agonizing decision our Union has ever had to make .... I don't blame 
(members) a bit for voting YES. I urge people to vote only after th e most 
careful consideration of all the pros and cons." can be viewed as ~one-sid e d" 
is certainly di£ficult to understand. What we find even mor e difficult to 
understand is Ms. Winterford's questionable, and delayed - response to such ·an 
important issue. 




